
Tulane University to Announce Major Cancer
Research Grant 
December 11, 2009 4:00 AM Keith Brannon
kbrannon@tulane.edu
504-862-8789

*** MEDIA ADVISORY ***

What
Tulane University has exciting news to announce that will help the New Orleans area continue to attract and retain some of the brightest new minds in
cancer research.

Who
Officials from Tulane Cancer Center, Tulane University School of Medicine and Tulane University School of Public Health and Tropical Medicine will
make a joint announcement.

When
1 p.m., Monday, Dec. 14, 2009

Where
J. Bennett Johnston Building, Room 111A,
1324 Tulane Ave., New Orleans, La. 70112
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